
School & Community Relations Committee
April 7, 2022

Attendance:

Tracy Baron BOE Member
Penny Sullivan-Nunes BOE Member
Liz Hausman Public Information Officer
Kevin Ridley Cable Station Director/Staff Videographer
Diane Newell Chief Information Officer
Lisa Brady Superintendent

The Committee spent the bulk of the meeting discussing the Budget Newsletter and other
communication strategies related to the Budget. Liz has a draft and Lisa and Tracy will review it
before sharing it with Penny for further review. Liz shared the new lawn signs are being ordered
this year since our old signs are very outdated and need to be replaced. Tracy is working on her
letter from the BOE President.

The Committee also discussed the DEI project for the collection of student voices. Kevin is
meeting with Sheila Kusi-Asare this week to discuss this and how we can get students involved.
Ideally, this project should be completed by the end of the school year.


